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KDHX -FM St. Louis

July 12, 1988

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

Thank you for your recent letter informing us of your reception of KDHX in
the Kansas City area. Your report is indeed correct; you were listening to '"The
St. Louis Brain Sandwich'" with Jim Findlay and Jay Schober.

We are a new non-commercial station serving the community, and have only been
on the air since October 14, 1987, broadcasting at 43,000 watts, Thanks for your
interest; feel free to stop by our studios next time you are in St. Louis.

Sincerely,
M

perations Manager

3504 Magnolia Avenue Saint Louis, Missouri 63118 ® (314) 664-3688



